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Dear committee members, 

I oppose this bill; there are already existing laws on the books regarding gun 

purchases, and abundant requirements for gun regulation and use. This is an 

unnecessary burden on the taxpayer when hours of studies and legislative time could 

be spent to assist needy purposes. Do not pass this bill, respectfully submitted, L. 

Hafer.  

 


